Stanton, Jim

From: Ball, Dayna M.

Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2003 9:10 AM
To: Stanton, Jim

Subject: Birch Ck WD45B - Meeting Change
Hi -

| got a hold of who | thought was the water master of WD45B, Walt Mullins. | didn't realize he had moved from the district,
but he gave me the names of the new watermaster and secretary | talked to Nathan Robinson, Sec. He is going to call
the Canal company this morning and reschedule their facility for the end of next week. He was really nice about it. Whee-
ewwl

Dayna




